
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

January 7, 2018 

333 

334 

337 

335* 
 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 6TH, 2018 THROUGH JANUARY 14TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 
 1-6    4:00 PM   Fr. Tom Boyle – John & Shirl Crane 

Phillip DeMaria – Daughter 

Charlene Petricca – Richard & Debbie 

Kruk 

Jeffrey Gross – Kathy, Melinda, & 

Jeanna Brooks 

 1-7    9:00 AM William J. Luberda – The Luberda 

Family 

John & Josephine Kutzkowski – The 

Gawlas Family 

Charlene Petricca – Marian O’Connor 

Viola DeMarco – The Family  

 1-8   9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-9   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-10   7:30 AM Mass 

 1-11   7:30 AM Mass 

 1-12   7:30 AM Mass 

 1-13   4:00 PM Clyde Ernst (5th Anniversary) – Sandra, 

Clay and Haley 

Gary Turnbull – The Family 

Charlene Petricca – The Sandwich 

Makers 

David Toback – Paula Granger 

1-14   9:00 AM Julia Catozzi – Debbie Griffith 

Lori Svec Dundon – Jim & Cindy 

Steadwell 

Charlene Petricca – Larry & Kathy 

DeMarco 

Maureen Ryan – Marian O’Connor 

Antonio Lauria – Remo & Isabella 

Schiavone 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 1/8 Is 55:1-11                                           Mk 1:7-11 

Tues. 1/9 1 Sm 1:9-20                                       Mk 1:21-28 

Wed. 1/10 1 Sm 3:1-10, 19-20                           Mk 1:29-39 

Thur. 1/11 1 Sm 4:1-11                                       Mk 1:40-45 

Fri.    1/12 1 Sm 8:4-7, 10-22a                           Mk 2:1-12 

Sat.   1/13 1 Sm 9:1-4, 17-19; 10:1                   Mk 2:13-17 

Sun.  1/14 1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19  1 Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20 

                                                             Jn 1:35-42 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JANUARY  13TH  AND 14TH,  2018 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco H. Buczkowski 

CUP 1 D. Kruk T. Walsh 

CUP 2 L. Neals T. Cappuccitti 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 J. Masi L. DeSieno 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 K. Brooks A. DeSieno 

CUP 3 T. Neals A. Seaver 

CUP 4 R. Kruk H. Burke 

SERVER TBD J. Rudolph 

SERVER  D. Burns 

GREETER M. Cybulski T. Grasso & M. Zuppa 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 12/25-12/31/17 
OFFERTORY  $  4,319.00 ENVELOPE USERS 119 

CHILDREN           5.00 REG. ATTEND. 297 

CHRISTMAS     8,968.62 XMAS ATTEND. 802 

INITIAL OFFERING          76.00   

MEMORIALS          10.00   

SOLEMNITY OF MARY          98.00   

HERITAGE FUND          80.00   

POOR BOX RECEIPTS        245.39   

MASS STIPENDS        130.00   

DONATIONS          455.00   

TOTAL INCOME $14,387.01 TOTAL EXPENSES $7,219.83 

The total collection (to date) for Christmas is 

$9,848.62. Next weekend’s second collection will be 

our semi-annual collection for Fuel.  In the last fiscal 

year, $23,373 was spent on utilities for all parish 

properties (that was an average of $449 per week).  

Given the temperatures in the last several weeks, 

these expenses are expected to be higher this winter.  

Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray 

for family, friends and those who have died recently, 

especially, Evelyn Talerico, sister of Joyce Walkowicz, 

and Gerald F. Mossey, husband of Linda.  We also 

pray for men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country. 

 



THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD                                                                                                             JANUARY 7, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Please join us for coffee and 

pastries in Holy Family Hall 

immediately following the 9:00 

AM liturgy today. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our Linked Parishes Annual Women’s 

Retreat Weekend 

 

Date:  February 2 – 4, 2018 

Where:  The Dominican Retreat House, 

Niskayuna 

Come away from the daily routine for rest, quiet, 

inner healing, prayer, growth, and sharing. 
 

This year’s theme weekend..and after these…a 

tiny whispering sound. (1 Kg 19:12) 
 

Call Diane Simpson for more information at 518-

399-9322 or Charlotte McAllister at 518-399-

7857 or call the Dominican Retreat & Conference 

Center at 518-393-4169. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Additional Christmas Memorials 

Mrs. Anna Kubicki 

Helen Gersbach 

James Gersbach 

James McGuire 

Helen McGuire 

Ben Fusmer 

Mabel Fusmer 

Len Burke 

John & Velda Osterlitz 

Eugene Krajeuski 

Mary Krajeuski 

Catherine Rogala 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 

 

Children’s Liturgy resumes this 

weekend at 9:00 am mass.  Just a 

reminder, this program is for any child 

(even visitors!) age 4 and up to learn 

about the Gospel message at their level.  Children 

leave before the readings are proclaimed and 

return to their families during the offertory hymn. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Caution ~ Watch Your Step!   Although 

we do our best to keep the parking lot 

& walkways clear of ice & snow, 

please use caution when walking 

around your car and entering/exiting church 

(sometimes conditions may change quickly during 

mass).  The floors inside also become slippery 

from what is tracked in on shoes & boots.  Many 

thanks to those who helped clear the dusting of 

snow from the entrance way last Sunday 

morning! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

From the Pastor and staff, a big 

round of thanks & good luck to 

Barbara Pacelli who recently 

retired from our office at the end 

of December.  Barb worked for 

St. Joseph’s for over 15 years working on 

finances and filling in wherever and whenever 

needed.  Barb’s attention to detail and hard work 

ethic was an asset to our office.  If you see Barb 

before she leaves on a much deserved vacation, 

please be sure to say “THANKS” for a job well 

done. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

        

      Epiphany of Our Lord 
Epiphany is Greek for 

manifestation. When they 

honored the infant Jesus with 

god, frankincense and myrrh, 

the three wise men bore 

witness to the fulfillment of 

God’s promise of a savior. 

 The Week Ahead 

 Tues   1/9 Sandwich Making – 11 AM - PC 


